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SVP 

Second grade student 

leaders are serving as 

greeters by welcoming 

everyone into the 

building with a smile to 

start each day! 

WME 

Ms. Shaver’s 3rd 

graders are excited for 

music class where 

they create music and 

dance!   

 

UPCOMING    
 

January 21       Warriors Basketball at Cobre  

                            Lady Braves Basketball vs Dexter 

                                  Braves Basketball at Dexter  

            

 

January 23       Lady Warriors Basketball vs Hatch 

 

January 24       Warriors Basketball vs. Soccoro 

                           Warriors Wrestling at Valley Vikings  

 

January 27       Warriors Wrestling at Cobre Tournament 

 

January 28       Lady Warriors Basketball vs ATC 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

In the past week, we were able to experience the typical 

weather swings for Ruidoso in January, which included a 

day of relative warmth and sunshine,  freezing 

temperatures, and winter precipitation.  Knowing that we 

are in winter, I thought it important to share our weather 

protocol. 

Information about a school closure or delay is 

communicated publicly, via Robocall, at 6 AM.  Principals 

and Directors are provided the information to share with 

staff (via text or phone tree), prior to the official Robocall 

release.  This information is then provided to local radio/ 

television networks, and posted to our webpage and 

Facebook.  Occasionally, an announcement is made the 

evening prior when conditions are warranted.   

As we know, weather and road conditions vary widely 

across the District.  If school is neither canceled or delayed, 

but conditions in your area are unsafe for travel, please 

make the safe decision for your child and contact the school 

regarding your child’s absence.  

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr. B. 

RMS 
 

Congratulations on a 
1st Place finish in the 

Sierra Blanca 
Tournament to our 

Wrestling team, 
which is composed of 

RMS and RHS 

students! 

RHS 
 

 
RHS welcomed the 
Desert Winds Band 
from New Mexico 

State University to 
perform at a morning 

assembly.  


